
  

 
President’s Report of Monthly Activities 

January 1 - 31, 2009 
 

 
1/5 Met with Beverly Komarek, Dr. Lynn S. Bates, Tracy Aris, Karen Neuforth, 

Representative Bill Wolf and staff members.   
 
1/6  Facilitated President’s Staff meeting 
   
1/7  Met with staff members 
  Attended Great Bend Kiwanis 
   
1/8 Attended Faculty meeting  
 Met with staff members 
 Facilitated Board Study Session 
  
1/12  Attended Barton County Commissioners meeting 
  Met with staff members 
 
1/13  Met with nursing accreditation representatives Ngozi Nkongho, PhD, RN, Deputy  
  Director for the NLNAC – National League for Nursing Accrediting Commission  
  And Maria Nowicki, PhD, RN 
  Participated in TEA videoconference 
  Met with staff members 
   
1/14  Met with Board Chair Feldt and Vice Chair Maneth 
  Participated in NLNAC exit interview 
  Attended Great Bend Kiwanis 
  Traveled to Topeka to Legislative social and dinner   

 
1/15 Visited Barton-Fort Riley Campus 
 
1/16  Met with staff members 

 
1/17  Met with Congressman Moran 
  
1/19 Campus Closed for Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 
 
1/20 Facilitated Management Council meeting 
 Met with staff members 
 Met with student 
 Facilitated Board of Trustees meeting 
 
1/22 Attended Kansas Workforce Summit in Topeka 
 
1/23 Met with Wally Tippin 
 Met with staff members 
 
1/26 Met with staff members 
 Met with student   
 Met with Northwestern Mutual Financial Network representatives 
 
1/27 Participated in teleconference with Dr. Wojciechowski/EduKan 
 Met with staff members 
  



  

 
1/28 Participated in exit interview with KBOR representatives Pat Altwegg and Susan 

Peck of Perkins equipment audit 
 
1/30 Traveled to Fort Riley with Board of Trustees; attended Commanding General’s 

Community Partnership conference, met with DPTMS Representatives, G-3 
Leadership, and faculty/staff. 

  
1/31 Participated in Board retreat   


